



www.wesleyhall.org.uk

Wesley Hall is part of Wesley Ebenezer Methodist Church (charity no. 1150284)

Sunday 29th June 2014

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books.

Today's service	10:30am	Preacher The steward on o	Mr. John Harding duty today is Jenny Jones
Sunday 6 th July	10:30am A	All Age Worship	
Sunday 13 th July Sunday 20 th July		Mr. Iain Cloke Rev. John Simms	6:00pm Circuit Service (at Victoria Hall) (Holy Communion)

THIS WEEK...

Flower Festival at Walkley

Our sister Church at Walkley Ebenezer is holding a Flower Festival today from 1:00pm to 4:00pm. The theme is "Wheels in Walkley" since it close to the Tour de France. The Festival is part of the Walkley Festival and refreshments will also be available.

Mary Tozer

The next service at Mary Tozer will be this *Thursday 3rd July* from 7:00pm to 8:00pm. All are welcome to come and join us.

Stay & Play Morning

Stay & Play is a fete like drop in activity morning aimed at families with pre-school and primary age children. Refreshments are served throughout the morning and children and families are invited to explore the activities around the hall together. There will also be a bouncy castle with a slide! Stay & Play is this on *Saturday 5th July* (drop in anytime from 10am to 12:00pm) and we will be celebrating sports and focusing on Le Tour de France. For more information, see Liz.

❖ BEVOX & Sooper Troopers Concert

BEVOX Community Choir is performing with Sooper Troopers Love2Sing, a choir for people with learning disabilities. Come and enjoy an evening of uplifting and popular music here at Wesley Hall on *Saturday 5th July* at 7:30pm. Tickets are £5 on the door with all proceeds to Super Troopers. For more information call Elizabeth on 07826 824 839.

COMING SOON...

❖ X:Site

X:Site is back on Saturday 12th July from 6:00 to 8:00pm for all Y3 to Y6s. X:Site is an evening full of fun and games, loud singing of songs to God and an exciting look at the Bible. Entry is £2.50 and for more information or to register please see Liz or call her on 07412 124 310.

Anne and Neil's Wedding

Anne and Neil would like to invite people from Wesley Hall to their Wedding Service at St. John's Church Deepcar (near Stocksbridge) at 1:00pm on Saturday 12th July.

Circuit Farewell Service

On *Sunday 13th July* at 6:00pm there will be a Circuit farewell service for Rev Tim Bradshaw, Rev Liz Wills and Mr Richard Wilshaw at The Victoria Hall.

❖ Family Concert

There will be a Family Concert at St. Tim's (Slinn Street) at 7:00pm on *Saturday 18th July*. Tickets cost £6 (concessions £3) with a family ticket for £15. Refreshments and raffle available, the concert is in aid of St Timothy's Church Organ Fund and The Brain Cancer Research Trust. Wear a hat (or make one, materials provided).

Thank You for the Music: Sunday 27th July

Our service on *Sunday 27th July* will be a celebration of the gift of music in worship. If there is a hymn or song that has particular meaning to you which you would like included, please speak to Neil Harland or Emma Irons. If you would be comfortable saying a few words about it in the service that would be great, but don't feel you have to.

Away Day

Our Away Day this year will be on *Saturday 11th October* and we hope to go to Castleton. Please put this date in your diary.

AND FINALLY...

Rota for the Caterpillar Crèche:

Many thanks to those who have offered to staff the newly launched crèche. If anyone else would be interested in looking after the little ones and helping them explore the resources in the crèche, please speak to Liz. The service is relayed into the crèche room so you would still be able to hear the speaker.

Also, many thanks for your pop drinking efforts and provision of plastic bottles. The children at Messy Church last week enjoyed making ravens and then flying them around the room and using them to take Elijah (AKA Bethan) bread in his 'Raven Ravine Restaurant'. You can see an example raven on the Messy Church noticeboard downstairs.

❖ A Big Thank You

To our friends at Wesley Hall, Jim and I would like to say a big thank you to all who have supported us over the past months. We couldn't have done it without you. Prayers, cards, flowers and food have been in abundance and sent with so much love. It has been a long time but I feel as if I am coming to the end of a long struggle. Things haven't gone well at times but sometimes God has a plan and I feel he just wanted me to relax and rely on others. Jim has been a star and has been there every moment for me so thanks. Love Dorothy.

Action for Children Boxes

These were due for collection in March but we would appreciate it if you would give them to Jim or I as soon as possible. Many thanks, Dorothy.

Holiday

Matt is on holiday from this Thursday 3rd until Monday 14th July so will not be available for any building related issues!